
June 15, 2015 

 

Mrs. Marganna Stanley and Henderson County Board of Education: 

Personnel Report: 

Jacob Blevins, Head Boys Tennis Coach, will not be returning due to attrition and Rick Green, Head 

Softball Coach has resigned.  The Athletic Department is currently searching to fill both positions. 

Sports Information: 

The Baseball Team won the District Title and ended its season (18-18) in the first round of the regional 

tournament.   

The Softball Team was District Runner-up and ended its season (18-13) in the Regional Championship. 

The Track Team qualified 8 to the State Meet.  Jaci Bickett/Pole Vault and Brooke Hensley/High Jump 

were named Regional Champions.  Bickett placed 2nd in State Meet alongside Erin Troy who placed 4th.  

Hensley placed 4th in State Meet and Kirah Davis placed 6th in Triple Jump.   

The Boys Tennis Team was named Regional Champion and sent 3 entries to the State Meet.  Curtis 

Williams won the Regional Singles Title. 

The Girls Tennis Team sent Regional Singles Champion, Emma Newland to the State Meet. 

The Bass Team qualified 1 team to compete in the State Bass Meet.  JD Larew and Addison Watson 

finished 26 out of 55.  This is a great start for the newly formed Bass Team. 

HCHS had 10 athletes to be awarded Athletic Scholarships.   

The Title IX Report was submitted April 30th and the Title IX Annual Status Report was received June 1st 

and we have met the standards to be in compliance. 

Henderson County High School continues to be in compliance with all KHSAA By-Laws. 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Vivian Tomblin 

HCHS Athletic Director 

 


